
 
 
 
NEW DATE FOR ASHBOURNE 10 
I am pleased to confirm that the new date for Ashbourne 10 2018 will be Saturday 24th March.  
 
We hope as many of you as possible are able to join us.  
 
I appreciate this date won’t be suitable for everybody - especially as it is a Saturday  - but on any new date there 
will always be a clash with other races booked in & family or work commitments. 
 
If you can attend Ashbourne 10 on the new date 
The previous Race List is now current for March 24th  - no action needed!  The date will remain 4th March on the 
ribbon   
 
The times remain the same on the day. Please check your name is on the online list & all details are correct. Email 
calsie@sbrevents with any amendments required. 
 
If you prefer to drop down a distance (or move up a distance) you can action this from your previous confirmation 
email.  
Log into your Active account (there is a link on your previous confirmation email) & click on the button ‘transfer 
registration’ 
 
 
If you can no longer attend Ashbourne 10 on 24th March  
We have re-opened the Ashbourne 10 entry system to enable participants to action transfers to new runners if 
you cannot make the date.  
This means that you will gain a refund after the new person pays todays price. If you find someone that can take 
your place, then you just need their email address.  
Log into your Active account (there is a link on your previous confirmation email) & click on the button ‘transfer 
registration’. Once the new runner pays for the race place then the original participant receives a refund. 
 
We are happy to help to facilitate transfers – we have started a list of participants interested in taking a place. If 
you are unable to participate & would like us to send you details of someone requesting a transfer, please contact 
calsie@sbrevents.co.uk 
Please note is it first come first served 
We may not be able to facilitate all transfer requests so please ask friends & running club members if they would 
like to run in your place. 
 
Unfortunately, no refunds or discount codes or defers onto another race will be given. 
 
Virtual Race 
If you cannot join us on March 24th but would like to participate please join the club named SBR Events on Strava. 
Record the run of your race distance (or more) on 24th or 25th March 2018 
Name the run Ashbourne 10 Virtual Run 
We will check these on Monday 25th March & post your medal out to anyone who requests it. 
These run times will not be included in any chip timing data linked to Ashbourne 10 
The date will remain 4th March on the ribbon   
 
Pre-paid Clothing (T-shirts & Hoodies) 
All pre-paid clothing will be collected on race day at registration 
If you are unable to attend, please ask a friend to collect the item for you or contact us for it to be posted out to 
you after 28th March  
 
Please email amanda@sbrevents.co.uk if you have any further queries. 
 
Kind regards 
Amanda  
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